7.2 (a)(c)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Good news! Thank you.

From: Rose Janson

Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 8:19 AM

To: Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca; Save our Streams Hamilton
<saveourstreamshamilton@gmail.com>

Subject: Good news! Thank you.

Dear City of Hamilton

Thank you for voting to save the precious woodlot at Rosewood Estates. Their proposal would have resulted in regrading
of the lot and the loss of virtually all of the lot's 632 mature trees including 56 'Heritage Trees' many of which could be
over a century old. Six types of species at risk: bats, Butternuts, a Common Hoptree, an American Chestnut and loads of

other wildlife are also present and will be protected for now.

The speculator-initiated urban boundary expansions coming to Hamilton must be stopped, for the many reasons you are
well aware of: saving the City money, protecting biodiversity and the climate, and enlivening city neighbourhoods.

We urge Councillors to vote to ratify the Planning decision at the next Council meeting this Wednesday, May 7.

Rose Janson and Family



